
Hi,

I am the agent for the above mentioned planning application for Joe and Emily Brady at 99 Muckross

Avenue, Dublin 12.

The applicants would like to withdraw the application. Does this email suffice? or does it need to be
in letter format?

Please advise.

Thank you

Regards,

Damien Murray

Murray EcoDesign Ltd.
mob: +353879808358
email: info@murrayecodesign.com


